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Trinity Guardrail End Caps In & Near London Ontario - 
Survey of Locations & Condition  

Posting Date: 09-Oct 2014 
 

Certain guardrail end caps produced by Trinity Highway Products of Dallas Texas are 
alleged to be defective and dangerous. The truth of the allegations will be determined in 
a U.S. court case commencing in November, 2014. Given the large number of these 
units that are installed throughout North American highways it would seem reasonable 
to document their locations. Thus Gorski Consulting has commenced a survey of roads 
and highways in the vicinity of London, Ontario to document the locations of those units 
that resemble the described Trinity products and to provide photographic evidence of 
their present condition. 

Our photographic survey has captured some of the features that we believe could be 
important in identifying the installations' characteristics and condition. It would appear 
that all, except one, of the installations are likely ET-Plus end caps that are produced by 
Trinity. It is alleged that only the ET-Plus is defective. Following this photographic 
display we include our comments about our findings at the end of this article. 

Survey of Trinity End Cap Location & Condition 

1. Southbound Exit Ramp From Highbury Ave onto Bradley Ave., City of London. 

West Guardrail 

 

Figure 1: View of end cap of west guardrail. Evidence suggests that the original end cap was damaged and replaced by the 
current one which has a 4 inch wide channel. 
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Figure 2: Side view from street. 

 

Figure 3: Measurement of channel indicating a width of 4 inches. 
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Figure 4: View of standard measurement being taken to identify the position of the end cap with respect to the guardrail. 

 

Figure 5: Result of standard measurement is about 36.25 inches. 
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East Guardrail 

 

Figure 6: This is likely the original end cap. It is more square. 

 

Figure 7: The end cap appears to be missing its front cover. 

 


